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NOTICE TO ACCOUNTING AND AUDITING PROFESSIONAL BODIES:
INDEPENDENT REVIEW SURVEY 2021.

The Commission has issued an Independent Review Survey 2021 accessible on the
website and through the link below. The purpose of the survey is to gauge the practical
problems experienced in the performance of independent reviews and reporting of
reportable irregularities as required in terms of Regulation 29 of the Companies
Regulations 2011.

It is therefore requested that the relevant Accounting and Auditing Professional Bodies
involved in the Independent Review Regime to encourage their members who are
practising, to complete the survey to enable the Commission to conduct a proper
assessment.

Your continued co-operation in assisting us to optimally exercise our mandate with regards
to Independent Reviews is greatly appreciated.

The closing date for the survey is 01 October 2021.
Please see link below for the survey, viz.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/IndReview

Yours faithfully.

NN

Adv. Rory Voller
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